
 

OFFICIAL 

COUNCIL MEETING – 14 DECEMBER 2022 
 
REVISED STATEMENT OF GAMBLING PRINCIPLES 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That Council approve the revised Statement of Gambling Principles.  
 

 
Extract from the Minutes of the Environment and Communities Committee meeting on 
10 November 2022 
 
46 REVISED STATEMENT OF GAMBLING PRINCIPLES  
 
Kim Evans, Licensing Team Leader introduced the report to the Committee and explained 
that it was reviewed every 3-years.   

There had been no comments received in response to the consultation, this was not 
unusual as the revisions were narrow in scope and were relatively minor relating to 
grammatical and typographical errors.   

RESOLVED (Unanimously): 

That the draft revised Statement of Gambling Policy: 

a) be received and noted; and 
b) be recommended to Council for adoption. 

 


